
 

The Sharks partners with Oakley South Africa

Oakley South Africa has announced a partnership with the Sharks. The brand will become the team's official eyewear
partner for the 2022 season.

This unique partnership between these two brands cements two forward-thinking business approaches. The Sharks and
Oakley are always at the forefront of providing great products that enrich people's lives. The Sharks are a team that has
long built a reputation based on courage, integrity, heart and empathy, perfectly embodying Oakley's 'Be Who You Are'
campaign.
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